
Dear Chris/Kate 

Please take this e-mail as the statement on this appraisal. It is submitted by Dr Rodney 

Burnham, RCP Registrar on behalf of NCRI/RCP/RCR/ACP/JCCO. 

‘We agree that the data for topotecan in small cell lung cancer are as stated in the 

publications. We believe that most clinicians would welcome it as an option but do not feel 

strongly about it.’ 

I would be grateful if you could confirm receipt. 

Best wishes 

xxxxx 

 

 


